
 

Volume 1 Issue 7 November 2023 - Welcome to our seventh edition of Happy 

Hooping, your newsletter that will give you regular updates on what is 

happening around your club.  

News from the November Committee Meeting 

Unfortunately, Les Holmes has decided to step down as our President 

effective immediately. We were disappointed to accept his resignation 

after two and a half years as President but Les felt it was time to move 

on. We thank him for all his hard work and look forward to seeing 

him on the courts enjoying himself.  

The new lights have now been installed on courts 1 and 2 and 

hopefully the rain won’t affect these like the old ones. 

Worlds Over 50’s Update 

 

What an amazing success, we have had lots of compliments from all 

the overseas players. Some even saying it was the best Worlds event 

they have played in. Many commented on how friendly our club was 

and what a great job we all did. Rob and Gary would like to thank 

ALL our members who volunteered in so many ways, from being 

there daily to the ones who made some cakes, and everyone in 

between. We are so proud of this fantastic club and our wonderful 

members. 

If you want a Worlds badge, see Rob. 

 

Happy Hooping 
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RETRAVISION COUNTRY ALL STARS  

Following on from the Worlds, Retravision have committed to 

supporting our club over the next 2 years. To show our appreciation 

we are naming a couple of important competitions that we hold 

throughout the year to reflect their support. This being the first such 

event. We saw some amazing croquet, very tight games, and close 

results across all three grades. A Grade was won by Les Holmes from 

Robyn Dart and Rob Bowling 

 

B grade was won by Allan Simons from David McFall and Rick 

Trafford 
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C Grade was won by Inga Rollinger from Vib Trafford and Bill 

Waugh 

      

 

 

CROQUETWEST AC DIVISION 2 STATE SINGLES 

Dale Jury and Dawn Robinson played in this state event at Halls Head 

over two very warm days and against some tough opposition. Both 

performed extremely well with each just dropping 1 game. Dale won 

the competition on net hoops from Dawn, an excellent result from our 

top AC ladies.  

 



5 

Hope to see you all at our Christmas luncheon on Saturday 

9th December, for more information see the notice in the 

clubrooms. 

 

 


